
Mike Bozzo respecting Backyard Hens Pilot Project 
 
Good day members of the planning committee . I hope this email finds you well. And thank you for 
continuing to support our community. It is much appreciated. I am writing to you to see if we can revisit 
the ‘backyard Hen pilot’ project for Hamilton. I have asked the council for the last few years to revisit 
this. Many other cities even the GTA have backyard hens. 
Can you please tell me how we can further pursue this. Thank you. Mike p. Bozzo 
 

 
 



 


